
2022 Dr. James Bush Excellence in Telehealth Award Recipient: 
Kevin Smith 

 

 

 

The Wyoming Telehealth Network (WyTN) is pleased to announce that it is an 
Endorsing Partner of the American Telemedicine Association's 2022 
Telehealth Awareness Week, September 18 - 24, 2022. On September 15, 
2022, Governor Mark Gordon signed a formal proclamation endorsing 
Wyoming's participation this week, highlighting the benefits of telehealth as a 
private, effective, and convenient way to access healthcare. 

As part of Telehealth Awareness Week activities, organizers established the 
Dr. James Bush Award for Excellence in Telehealth, and presented its first 
award to Kevin Smith, Telehealth Manager at Cheyenne Regional Medical 
Center. 

Read Full Press Release 

 

https://wyomingtelehealth.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/10/TAW-press-release-2022-3.pdf
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